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Date: 7/15/2019

To: Carmen Quan, P.E.

Cc: Chris Salicco

From: William Adams, P.E.

Subject: 175 At SR 884 Colonial Blvd Interchange 413065-1, Application No. 190320-15
American Project No: 5121884

We have discussed the land use, project area, water quality, and discharge attenuation

provisions with Carmen Quan on 7/15/19 and are requesting to restart the review period.
If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

American Consulting Professionals, LLC

W Adanes

William L. Adams, P.E.
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